‘NIULTI—PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 061-22-8856

HE Mr S Reefat
The Ambassador
Egyptian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

VA L

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-419-9527

HE Mr P Bruckner
The Ambassador
Danish Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

///%<

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-43-2033

HE Dr J Babicky
Charge d’Affaires
Embassy of the Czech Republic

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

AP

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



o MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-25-3022

HE Mr I-cheng Loh
The Ambassador
Embassy of the Republic of China

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-23-4893

HE Mr C W Westdal
The Ambassador
Canadian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

AR

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-25-3034

HE Mr C Bustos
The Ambassador
Chilean Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

V74

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-343-5739

Mr P N Draganov
Ambassador Designate of Bulgaria

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

B

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-342-1419

HE Mr I Torres-Carrilho
The Ambassador
Brazilian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-23-3121 /272 — 44 -3 2/¢

HE Dr R van Overberghe
The Ambassador
Belgian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

pe A7

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-25-3489
HE Dr A Moebius

The Ambassador
Austrian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of

the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

V4

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-419-7345
HE Mr R Burns

The Ambassador
Australian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be

held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above

number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or

Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

oy A

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-43-3521

HE Mr H Porta
The Ambassador
Argentinian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

/P A

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



e MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-44-3645

Mr M D Augusto
Head of Mission
Office Representative of Angola in South Africa

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Sy

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-388-3139

Mr E Vlassilikakis

EC Observer Mission in South Africa

Dear Mr Vlassilikakis

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

It is with pleasure that we extend an invitation to you to attend the conference as a
representative of the EC Observer Mission in South Africa.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. We would be grateful if you would respond to this invitation on the above number
before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

R

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-333-8441
HE Legwaila J Legwaila
Head of OAU Observer Mission in South Africa

Dear Mr Ambassador

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

It is with pleasure that we extend an invitation to you to attend the conference in your
capacity as Chief of the OAU Observer Mission in South Africa.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. We would be grateful if you would respond to this invitation on the above number
before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

VA

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-331-1964

Mr Ismat Steiner
Acting Chief of United Nations Observer Mission in South Africa

Dear Mr Steiner

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

It is with pleasure that we extend an invitation to you to attend the conference in your
capacity as Acting Chief of UNOMSA.

Invitations have also been extended to Ambassador Legwaila (OAU team), Ms Louwe-Morna
(Commonwealth) and Mr Vlassilikakis (EC team).

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. We would be grateful if you would respond to this invitation on the above number
before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or Ashley
Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

1 VR

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-728-2741 / 728-5607 / 486-0216

Mr C Louwe-Morna
Commonwealth (Secretariat)

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




~ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax 012-342-1845

Mr Z J Ntakhwana
Consul-General
Consulate of Botswana

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of

the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

w AUF

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-43-6594

Mr Tim Sheehey
Office of the Commission of the European Communities, Pretoria

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

s X

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-344-3595

HE Rev A de Paoli
Apostolic Delegate
Apostolic Delegation (Vatican)

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

py we

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-331-6614

Mr K Kalumiya
Chief of Mission
United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

//W

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-43-4471

Mr V Nicod
Head of Delegation
International Committee of the Red Cross

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/ 77

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-838-5620

Mr S H Comberbach
The Trade Commissioner
Zimbabwe Trade Mission

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

oy

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




-

@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-25-3308

HE Dr F Pittier
The Ambassador
Embassy of Uruguay

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

VAl

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-25-2981

HE Mr P Lyman
The Ambassador
United States Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

V4

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-461-0017

HE Sir A Reeve
The Ambassador
British Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

1y R

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-884-9064

Mr S C Onaran
The Consul-General
Consulate-General of Turkey

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, S March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Sy R

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-884-3748

HE Mr Yingpong Narumitrekagarn
The Ambassador
Embassy of Thailand

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-23-1606

HE Mr B Schenk
The Ambassador
Swiss Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, S March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

py

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-25-1016

HE Mr I Stjernberg
Envoy of Sweden
Swedish Legation

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-29-9763

Mr B S Malinga
The Trade Representative
Swaziland Trade Mission

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



| .

@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-22-2328

HE Mr M Ucelay
The Ambassador
Spanish Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y& fa

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-343-5739

HE Mr Lee Hoyung
The Ambassador
South Korean Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Wy AK

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-46-0226

HE Mr F Dlhopolcek
The Ambassador
Slovak Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-880-1568 (ask for line)

Mr V Mathews
Consul
Consulate of the Republic of Singapore

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

¥

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-342-1743

Mr F Barrawerekana
The Consul-General
Consulate General of Rwanda

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)
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'.MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax 012-43-2842

HE Mr E Goussarov
The Ambassador
Embassy of The Russian Federation

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

) AR

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-46-6947

HE Prof S Botez
The Ambassador
Romanian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Ly R

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-25-4809

HE Mr J Ritto
The Ambassador
Embassy of Portugal

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

sy X

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-43-2608

Mr S Cieniuch
Charge d’Affaires
Polish Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

sy A

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




‘ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-761-0471 (ask for line)

HE Mr R Dos Santos
The Ambassador
Embassy of Paraguay

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

o

THEUNS ELOFF :
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-442-8040

Pakistan Liaison Office - ¢/o Mr Nadeem Riyaz

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

pr &=

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-419-3568

HE Mr J Otterbech
The Ambassador
Norwegian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-418-2690

HE Mr E Roell
The Ambassador
Embassy of the Netherlands

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/ 4

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-342-3565
Head of Mission [c/o Olivia]
Office Representative of Namibia in South Africa

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above

number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.
Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

/y PF

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-333-4918

HE Mr M Jeichande
The Ambassador
Mozambique Trade Mission

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

w ap

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-343-0613

HE Mr M S Benryane
The Ambassador
Embassy of Morocco

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

///é‘

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax : 012-342-1286

Mr M I Dossa
The Consul-General
Consulate General of Mauritius

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

//W

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-348-4649

HE Mr W S Khoza
The Ambassador
Malawian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

s R

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



o MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-339-1885

Mr T Meredith
The Honorary Consul
Luxembourg Consulate

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-322-0376

Mr J K Mollo
The Trade Representative
Lesotho Trade Mission

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Yy

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Mr C Stephan
Consul-General of the Interests of Lebanon in South Africa
483-1106

Dear Sir

We confirm that you are most welcome to attend the Multi-Party Planning Conference on 5
& 6 March. We attach information which we trust will be of assistance to you.

The Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be held on 5 and 6 March at the
World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. You will be directed to the correct registration point upon arrival at the conference.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

THEUNS ELOFF

CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-43-3922

HE Mr K Sezaki
The Ambassador
Japanese Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/ b

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)
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MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-24-5559

HE Dr M Piersigilli
The Ambassador
Italian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

S R

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




#® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-342-1442

HE Dr A Liel
The Ambassador
Israeli Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of

the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

/A

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-838-1558

Mr P Ryan
The Honorary Consul
Irish Consulate

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of

the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

D

THEUNS ELOFF _
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 011-680-3766

Mr J Conn
Consul Designate
Icelandic Consulate

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of

the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

VY A

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 012-43-3029

HE Dr A Gergely
Charge d’Affaires
Hungarian Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of

the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

A

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)
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5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-418-1280

Mr M Serman
The Honorary Consul
Guatemalan Consulate

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

VAN

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)
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S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-24-9421

HE Mr P Tsamoulis
The Ambassador
Greek Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

S HR

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-23-7621

HE Dr H-Ch Ueberschaer
The Ambassador
Embassy of the Federal Republic of Germany

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/ /s

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)




@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-26-1996

HE Mrs J M P Bourgois
The Ambassador
French Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, S March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/ /.

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)



@ MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
S AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 - Fax (011) 397-2211

Via Telefax: 021-461-5768

HE Mr K Y B Ekblom
The Ambassador
Finnish Embassy

Dear Mr Ambassador/Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference will be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
mission will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The Conference
will start at 10:00 on Friday, 5 March and will probably not end later than 17:00 on 6
March. Due to time constraints, it will be appreciated if you can let us know the name of
the one person who will represent your mission. This should please be done to the above
number before Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will be provided at the World Trade Centre.

If you have any enquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213) or
Ashley Symes (011-3971198).

Kind regards

Y/ Y

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)
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Sponsored jointly by

The South Aficon Councll  The South Aficon Cotholic
ot Churches Bishops Conference
P O Box 4921 P O Box 941
Johannashung 2000 Pretaria 0001
Tol: (01 1) 492- 1380/96 Tel: (012) 323-6458/9/0
Feae: (D17) 492-1448/9 Fox: 012) 326-6218

¢

INTRODUCTION:

Following extensive consultation within
the country and with pariners abroad.
the South African Council of Churches
{SACC) and the South African Catholic
Bishops Conference (SACBC) have
jointly sponsared ¢ programme called
the Ecumenical Moniloring Progromme
in South Africa (EMPSA). The alm of
EMPSA is to Dbring ecumenical
international partners to South Afiica. to
monitor violence in the country. as well
as the negoftiations process.

OBJECTIVES

to provide a mechanism of
monitoring violence in South Africa,
within the broad context of the
political processes:

to monitor and report on the
process of negotiations for a
peaceful fransition 1o a democratic,
non-racial South Africa, according
to universally accepted democratic
principles;

to monitor and report on the
electoral proceedings that are
determined by the negotiating
partners. so as toc assist the
participation of all South Africans in
an electoral process.

MONITORNG SCHEME

The first phase of the scheme, which
focuses on violence and the process of
negoliations, will invelve three kinds of
rmonitoring teoms:

1. EASNENT PERSONS GROUPS (EPG)

The EPG will be brought into the
country for periods of up to one
week. They will intfercct with
personalities and institutions, take
necessary steps and make
recommendations in 1esolving the
Crisis.

GROWPS OF EXPERTS

The group of experls will be brought
into the country for periods of 10-14
days or os the need arlses. They will
deal with technical issues such as
constitutional matters. confiict
resolution. policing. human rights
and other areas as may be
required. This will involve iraining
local people in these skills.

OPERARONAL MONITORS

These teoms will spend 4-6 weeks ot
a time In the country. The monitors
will operate in various parls of the
counlry and work alongside




national monitors (Church and
secular) to provide for continuous
presence in troubled spots. The
teams will listen, observe, collect.
analyse and communicate
information acguired. assist in
devising strategies to counter the
violence and make representations
where necessary.

These three types of monitoring
schemes will be modified
accordingly, when the election
process starts.

MONITORING NON-
PROGRAMMES | SOVERNMINIAL | o ovppnmnc AL
INTERNAL biational Peace Naofional Peace
Agoord Groups
Monilors Human Rights
Groups
Gaoldstone
Commssion Church Nebworks
Speciol Force

INVERNATIONAL UN Secuity Cauncil |Ecumenical

Monlioing
Community  |EMPSA)
Commonwecith
oAU

The SACBC and SACC have Identified
the international ecumenical monitoring
function as the area in which the
Churches 1ogether with other
international non-governmenial groups

can moke a confribution. The
Programme will co-operate with other
monitoring structures. in ¢ way that will
advance the total collective objective
of monitoring the events in the couniry
at this critical time.

NATIONAL ORGANISATIONAL
STRUCTURES

The National Church Leaders Forum
which consists of Church leaders of
member churches of the SACC and of
the SACBC will take responsibility for the
Progranme. An operational National Co-
ordination Committee is in charge of the
operations of the Programme. A National
office is located at Khotso House within
the SACC and Regional operational
centres have been establshed.

INTERNATIONAL ORGANISATIONAL

o
The World Council of Chuiches (WCC)
and the Vatican Pontifical Commission
on Justice and Peace (VPCJP) are the
main sponsors. Participation of the
international Ecumenical Agencies and
other organisations is co-ordinated by an

intfernational office in the Woild Council
of Churches.

EMPSA OFFICE

The World Council of Churches
150 Route De Ferney

P.O. Box 2100

1211 Geneva 2

Swilzerland

TeLex: 415 730 01K CH

Tewerax; (022) 791 03 61
TeLeprone; (022) 791 61 11

£9 ol
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iEMBA]ADA DE CHILE PRETORIA, 3zd March, 1993
F FAX TO  : ASHLEY SYMES
; FROM : THE AMBASSADOR'S OFFICE

RE : INVITATION TO ATTEND MULITI~PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING OONFERENCE
STH AND 6TH MARCH, 1993 =~ WORLD TRADE CENTRE, KEMPION BRARK

This serves to confirm that the Counsellor to this Embassy MR. ALFONSO
SILVA will attend the vementioned conference as the official Rep—
resantative of the Chi Arbassador on Friday and Satarday. We thank
youfurimluimgthis’ 8y cn your guest list and losk forward in
anticipation to thé event. -

Yours faithfully,
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é%;?éék&gﬁ ot e Fepectloe ot Chine

Sclorin

Mr Theuns Eloff ;
Consultative Business Movement
( Conference Administration )
Fax: 011-397221%

3 March 1993

Dear Mr Eloff

Thank you for your letter of this day inviting the Ambassador to
attend the Planning Conference as an observer .

I am instructed to confirm that The Ambassador, HE Mr I-cheng Loh,
accepts the invitation with pleasure.

Yours sincerely

Yun~sheng Chi
Second Secretary

1147 Schoeman St., Hatfield, Pretoria 0083 » P.Q. Box 649, Pretoria 0001
Tel: (012) 43-6071/2/3 » 342-2896/7/8 = Telex: 3-20748SA « Fax: (012) 43-5816

TOTAL. F.Ba1




FROM @ EMBASSY CZECH REFPUBLIC 432033  PHOMNE NG, @ 88

®
EMBASSY OF THE CZECH REPUBLIC

936 Pretorius Street Tel: (Q12) 342 34 77
Arcadia Fawx: (GI12) 43 20 33
F.0.BOX 3326

Pretoria 000l Date: JI. 3.1993

To: Consultative Business Movemendi Ati: Mr. Theuns Eloff

FAX MESSAGE
Dear Sir
Reffering Lo your fax we would like te confirs that Hr. fTvan

Janédrek, Second Secretary ef the Ewbassy will attend tLhe
Planning Conference as an observer.

Best regards - _

P e
r. Jind¥ich Babick

Chargé d Affaires a,.i.

PB1
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ROYAL DANISH EMBASSY
CAPE TOWN

11ITHFLOOR, SOUTHERN LIFE CENTRE ¢ 8, RIEBEECK STREET
P.O.BOX 55689 CAPETOWN 8000

¥ ooE sk B F A X

Date. March 3, 1993 File: 120.8AR. 1,

To: Conference Administration Telefax. 011 397 2211

Att. Dr. Theuns Eloff

From: Mr. Peter Brilckner, Anbassador

Number of pages (incl. this page): 1

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your invitation of March 3, 1993 to attend the
Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference on 5 and 6 March,
1993 at the World Trade Center.

Since Denmark is currently holding the Presidency of the Buropean
Community and hence this Embassy is therefore representing not
only national views but also positions of the EEC.I hope that it

will be accepted that I be accompanied by my deputy. The nanmes are
as follows:

Peter Briickner, Ambassador
Peter Lysholt Hansen, Minister-Councellor.

I thank you in advance for your understanding and remain with kind
regards,

éeter Brickner

telefax(021)419 %?orphom g 1) 419 - 89364/7
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Destinatario\Addressee

MR THEUNS ELOFF
__CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MWOVEMENT
_MULTT+PARTY NEGOTTATIONS PLANNING
—SONFERENCE i

Numero di FAaX eewoooa.
Fax Nauber. 011-3973311

- s

Data\Date: 3.3.93

TRASHISSIONE VIR TELEFAX/TRANSMISSION VIA TELEFEX

Nr di chiamata: 021-245559
Sender “z 021-245559

4

Pagine piu' copertina
Pages plus cover j

I hereby wish to confirm thst His Excellency Ir Mario
Piersigilli, Ambassador of Italy will attend the Multi-Party
Negotiations Plamming Conference on 5 and 6 March 1953.

Yours faithfully,

N.B. Se la ricezione non e' stata completa, chiard
R X : . oppure
i;gg:.b;le, pregasi telefonare al 021-241256-7.
YOou experience any problem with this transmission.
Please phone 021-241256-7. “ ey
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N 0011

4th March, 1983

Confarence

m'ﬂ! NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

wrlte to acknowledge receipt, with thanks, of
tteri concerning the above Conference.

aﬂ\ pleased to inform you that I shall attend the
enaa in person on both days.

>

::'. L;%\' ;' .
e
il"‘{?'

iyl
i o
43

ST e~ et i

A/

W.$. Khoza
AMBASSADOR

R a A I S P T o L IO
AT e e R S O AT Sl L T e O T T T R

TOTAL FP.61




B4-MRR-1593 B89:25 CONS GEN OF MAURITIUS

CONSULATE-GENERAL
OF MAURITIUS

ite 403 - Infotech Building - 1090 Arcadia Street - Fatfield 0083 - Pretoria
e i Tel (012) 342 1283/4 - Fax: {012) 342 1286

No. PR/020 4 March, 1993

Mr. Theuns Eloff
Consultative Business Movemant
(Conference Adminis tration)

Multi-Party Mecotiations Planning Conference

Please refer to vour telefax of 2 March 1993 and to subsequent conver-
sations between Miss Ashley Symes and the undersigned.

This is to confirm the participation of Mauritius as-ebserver at the
Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference. Mauritius will be represented
by Mr, M.I.Dossa, the Consul-General.

Yours.faithfully,

M.I.Dossa
Consul-General

TOTAL P.B&1
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@ MBASSADE VAN HET KONINKRUK DER NEDERLANDEN

Royal Netherlands
Embassy

P.0. Box 346
Cape Town 8000
Tel. 021-215660
Fax 021-418.2690

FACSIMILE BERICHT/TELEFAX MESSAGE

Aantal blz. (incl. veorblad) i 2
Pages (incl. front pmge)

Afkomstig van : E. Réell

From Ambassador of the Netherlands
Bestemd voor + Mr Theuns Eloff

To Consuliative Business Movement

Fax 011 - 397.2211

Onderwerp : Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference
Subject

Datum : 3 March 1993

Date

Opmerkingen

Remarks




NETHERLANDS AMB/CONSUL TEL:27-21-4182690 05 MRT®93 9:21 HR.OOD1 P.D2

. ROYAL NETHERLANDS EMBASSY

100 Strand Street
Cape Town 8001
Telefax: 021-418.2400

To: Mr Theuns Eloff
Consultative Business Movement

Johannesburg

Dear Mr Eloff,

Thank you for your invitation to attend the Multi-party Negotiations Planning Conference
on 5 and 6 March 1993.

Mr Th. J. M. van Oorschot, First Secretary of Embassy (Political), shall attend on my
behalf,

With kind regards,

2’

’
E. Roell
Ambassador of the Netherlands
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FAX MRSEAGRE
10 . CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
ATTN . THEUNS BLOFF
SUBJECT . MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENGE 5
AND 8 MARCH 1993
DATE . 4 MARCH 1993
Dear BLE;

We acknowledge receipt of your fax dated 3,/3/93 and attached Draft Agenda, and
wigh to inform that the First Sacretary, Mr. Arturo Franco, will attend the
Planning Conference as an observer, in representation of this Embassy.

fadt f?ly,
| @é
. M_ -

AMBASSADOR
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Cape Town, 4 March

Mr. Theuns Eloff
Consultative Business Movement
(Confersnce Administration)

Dear Mr. Eloff,

With reference to your letter concerning the Multi-Party

-

Negotiations Planning Conference, I would like to inform

you that the Portuguese Embassy will be rep%esented by:
I

- Dr. Jorge Ritto, Ambassador ;
- Mr. JoZ%o da Camara, Secretary of Embassy!

I am indicating two names since I may not be able to be

present on the second day of the Conferencel Mr. Camarsa
would then replace me. I sincerely hope this procedure is
acceptable to you.

Yours sincerely, |

Jorge Ritto
Ambassador




EMB. PRETORIf 084675823205 (255}

Embassy of Spain
P.0, Box 1633
. Pretoria, 000;

Tel: (5}12) 344,387
&Mﬁw«h &Ma, Fax: (012) 343.489]

3rd March 1993

Nr. Theuns Bloff
Conaultative Business Movement
Johannesburg

Dear Mr, Eloff,

by which
Ucelay to degignate o person

the Multi-Parpy Negotiationg
Planning Conference to b held on the Sth and 6th of March,

to attend the Planning

Rodrigo Aguirre de Cércer
Minister Counaellor
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- Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference

4 March 1993

British Embassy
Cape Town

Mr Theuns Eloff
Conference Administration

91 Parliament Street
Cape Town 8001

By Fax: (011) 397 2211 Telephone: 461-7220
Telex: 5-27301 CT (a/b 5-27301-54)
Facsimile: 4610017

Dves B Bl

This is to confirm a telephone conversation with Ashley Symes on
3 March, and to say that the British Ambassador will be
represented by Mr Nigel Haywood or Mr Clive Wright, both of the
British Consulate General in Johannesburg, at the Planning
Conference on 5 - 6 March.

Many thanks for your help.

s, Qs nk

(ijﬁiﬂh_, f«fﬁkuhﬂc.

Geoffrey Adams

TOTAL P.&1
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Cape Town, 3 March 1993

Mr Theuns Eloff

Consultative Business Movement
(Conference Administration)
JOHANNESBURG

Dear Mr Eloff,
Thank you for your telefax confirming the Multi-Party
Negotiations Planning Conference to be held on the 5 and 6 March,

Unfortunately, on this occasion, due to prior commitments,
this Mission will be unable to be represented. We lock forward,
however, to meeting with you at some future date.

Assuring you of our consideration,

Dr F&lix Pittier
Anbassador



Street Address

6th F1 Bank of Lisbon Bidg
37 Sausr Street Jhd

Tei: 838-2156

Fax: 838-5620

3rd March 1993

M. T. Eloff
Consultative Business Movewment
Via Telefax : 011-397 2211

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your letter of 3rd March,
1993, in which you request that each MNission
nominate one person, to attend ,as an observer,
the Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference,
tobeheldatﬂme'lwldl‘radaﬂenh'e, Kempton
Park, on 5 and 6 March, 1993.
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This serves to advise that Me. S.H. Comberbach,
will represent this Mission at the Planning
Conference session.

138

Mar 83 1993 1@
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Number of pages transmitted (including this page): 2..

PLEASE DELIVER TO:
Nama of person: Mr, THEUNS ELOFF
Nama of institution: CONSULTATIVE BUISINESS MOVEMENT

Multi-Party Negotiations Plannig Conference Administration
World Trade Centre, Kempton Park (Fax:011-397-2211)

SENDER: :
Name of person: Francis Chullikati, Secretary

Name of institution: APOSTOLIC DELEGATION IN SOUTHERN AFRICA
800 Pretorius Street, PRETORIA 0002

Please notify us 1if all the pages are not clearly
received: Fax: (012) 344-35.95
Tel: (012) 344-38.15 or (012) 344-38.16




DELAFOSTPRETORIA FAX B12-3443595

N. 3178793 Pretoria, March 3, 1993

Mr. THEUNS ELOFF

Consultative Business Movement
(Conference Administration)
Multi-Party Negotiations
Planning Conference

World Trade Centre

Kempton Park.

Dear Sir,

On behalf of His Excellency the Archbishop Ambrose
DE PAOLI, the Apostolic Delegate to Southern Africa, 1
wish to acknowledge receipt of your FAX, inviting him to
participate as an observer at the Multi-Party
Negotiations Planning Conference due to be held on 5 and
§ March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

In this regard, I hasten to confirm that Archbishop
Ambrose DE PAOLI will attend the Planning Conference.

The Apostolic Delegate will be grateful for any
further information you could provide concerning the same
(Fax: 012-344.3595).

Yours sincerely,

LY

e e A——

oot
Prancis Thullikatt
Secretary
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COMMISSION OF THE BUROPEAN COMMUNITIES

Progreeee Coordination Office
207 Infotedh Bsilding
1050 Arcmlia Strest

fatfield
PRETORIA 0023

Tel.: (012) G350 - Faxc (012) G3E5%%

Fax No.: 011 397 2211
Note To: Theuns Eloff, Consultetive Business Movement

Subject: Mul;i‘gg;;g;gggqtigtiana Planning Conference, 5th
and 6th March 1993

From: Tim Sheehy, Head, CEC Programme Coordination
Office

Date: 3 March 1993

‘QQ o~ ﬂﬁ”\@ S

Thank you for your fax on the above topic, which we received
today.

This is to confirm that I will be attending the Multi-Party
Negotiations Planning Conference, a3 an cbserver, on behalf of
the Commission of the European Communities (CEC).

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely,
-
L
\w

Tim Sheehy




UNITED NATIONS @ OBSERVER MISSION

IN SOUTH AFRICA

4 March 1993

Mr. Theuns Eloff
consultative Business Movenent
(Conference Administration)

Dear Mr. Eloff:

Thank yow for your invitation to attend the
Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference to be
held on 5 and 6 March at the World Trade Centre,

Kempton Park.

I wish to confirm that I will be attending the
Conference as an Observex on behalf of the United
Nations Observer Mission in South Africa (UNOMSA).

Kind regards,

.

,-4"'
Ismat Steiner
Acting Chief of United Nations ‘
observer Mission in South Africa

100 'S n ONN
¥ 'S NYEND YSWINN 2LvSE09 91:80 p0-E0-EE61



REPUBLIL OOF BOUTEWANA

Botswana Representative Office
P.0, BOX 57035
Arcadia 0007
PRETORIA

3rd March, 1993

Theuns Eloff
Consultative Business Movement
(Conference Administratlon)

Dear Sir

: MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING CONFERENCE 5-6 MARCH, 1993

Your letter on the above refers.

Please be informed that Mr. Z.J. Ntakhwana (the Acting Representative),
will attend the two day Conference on behalf of this office as an
observer.

SPEICPECTO WOHS T0:8T7 £6, "+eW &
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P.1
P.0. BOX 4749 T AUSTRALIAN EMBASSY
ggzgowwﬂggm"u 14TH FLOOR
TELEPHONE : (021) 4019-5428 BP CENTRE
FACBIMILE : (021) 419-7348 THIBAULT SQUARE
CAPE TOWN 8001
F.CT
From Fax No: (021) 4197345
TOs Conference Administration
© Multi-Party Negotiations Planning Conference
Fax No: (0l11-3972211
FROM¢ Tim Yeend
First Secretary

| Australian Embassy
DATE? 4 March 1993

Thank you for your invitation for an Embassy
representative to attend the Planning Conference on 5 and
6 March, We will be represented b{ Mr Luke Williams
(Thipd Secretary) on 5 March and either Mr Williams or
Ambapsador Rose Burns on § March.

Page 1 of |
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UNITED NATIONS OBSERVER MISSION

IN SOUTH AFRICA

3 March 1993

To: Ms Ashley Symes,

From : Muna Ndulo, ' ~
Political adviser(Jb/\ﬂfwﬁi:r{X()
(UNOMSA)

Subject: Multiparty Planning Conference
Fax No. (011)-397-2211

I am writing in reference to the discussicn between Mr I.
Steiner, Acting Chief, United Nations Observer Mission in South
Africa (UNOMSA) and your self in connection with the multiparty
planning conference. The international observer missions in
South Africa would like to attend the planning conference.

UNOMSA is in South Africa under Security Council Resclution
772 of 17 August 1992. The mission is in South Africa to address
areas of concern noted in the Resolution and to render assistance
to the people of South Africa as a whole in their legitimate
struggle for a non racial and democratic society.

As you may be aware, the Security Council has also invited
the Organisation of African Unity (OAU), the Commonwealth, and
the European Community to deploy their own observers to work in
close cooperation with the United Nations Observer mission.

The observer missions would very much like to attend the
planning conference as it is highly relevant to their work. I
give below the observer groups and the names of their
representatives who would very much like to attend the
conferenca:

UNOMSA - Mr. Ismat Steiner, Acting Chief of Mission;

EC - Mr. Emmanual Vlassilikakis;

OAU - Ambassador Legwaila J. Legwaila, Head of
Mission;

CcW - Mrs. C. Lowe Morna- Secretariat
Representative

I thank yocu for your assistance in the matter.

Best wishes.
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@ UNITED NATIONS (@} OBSERVER MISSION

IN SOUTH AFRICA

3 MARCH 1993

MS. ASHLEY SYMES
FAX NO. {(011) 397 2211

j r
MUNA NDULO, POLITICAL ADVISER OJW\;@W

UNOMSA
(011) 331 1964

MULTIPARTY PLANNING CONFERENCE

WE HAVE BEEN ADVISED BY THE NATIONAL PEACE SECRETARIAT THAT
OUR REQUEST TO ATTEND THE ABOVE~MENTIONED CONFERENCE, TO BE HELD
ON 5 AND 6 MARCH, SHOULD BE FORWARDED TO YOU.

I GIVE BELOW THE OBSERVER GROUPS, AND THE NAMES OF THEIR
REPRESENTATIVES, WHO WOULD VERY MUCH LILKE TO ATTEND THE
CONFERENCE: ~

UNOMSA MR. ISMAT STEINER, ACTING CHIEF OF
MISSION;

EC MR. EMMANUAL VASSILIKAKIS;

AMBASSADOR LEGWAILA J. LEGWAILA, HEAD
OF MISSION;

MRS. C. LOWE MORNA -~ SECRETARIAT
REPRESENTATIVE.
I LOOK FORWARD TO RECEIVING YOUR FAVOURABLE REPLY IN DUE
COURSE.

THANK YOU,

HEADQUARTERS: CC BOX 98-005 CARLYON CENTRE, JOHANNESBURG 200!
DURBAN OFFICE. DURBAN BAY HOUSE, 333 8MITH STREET. DURBAN 4001
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UNITED NATIONS @ OBSERVER MISSION

IN SOUTH AFRICA

3 March 1993

To: Ms Ashley Symes,

From : Muna Ndulo, (}/\mq/ﬁég}’{jo

Political adviser
{UNOMSA)

Subject: Multiparty Planning Conference

Fax No. (011)-397-2211

I have received information from Dr. Antonie Gildenhuys that
invitations have been issued to observer missions to attend the
planning conference. 1 have alsoc been informed that an
invitation has been sent to Mr K Kalumiya (UNHCR) and not to
UNOMSA. I trust that the invitation to him is to UNHCR. Although
UNHCR is a United Nations organisation, it would not be
appropriate for it to represent UNOMSA as we are a different

organisation.

I hope that it will be possible to issue an invitation to
UNOMSA to the planning conference.

Best wishes.

HEADQUARTERS: CC BOX 99-006. CARLTON CENTRE, JOHANNESBURG 2001
e e, P DRAM RAY HOLISE 233 SMITH STREET, DURBAN 4001
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FACSIMILE TRANSMITTAL FORM

RECIPIENT: WORLD TRADE CENTRE NAME: CHOO ENG GUAN
THEE ADRINISYRATION, MULTI-PARTY
ATTEN : NEGOTIATION FORUM JOHANNESBURG gspcr. MAS JOHANNESBURG

FaxX : (011) 880 4894

FAX ;e 397-221L DATE: 18 MARCH 1993

REPEAT . : NIL ' PRIORITY: -

REF: JNB 17/93

No. of Pages 1 {including this sheet)

Dear Sirs,

Application to attend Meetings of the
Multi-Party Negotiating FPorum as an Observer

Malaysia has been following developments at the
Multi-Party Negotiating Forum with keen interests. We are
pleased and encouraged by the success of the Planning
Conference thus far. As the only representation of Malaysia
in South Africa, we hope it would be possible for myseif CHOO BNG GUAN
and a colleague of mine MR. MD RADZI AHMAD, to attend future meetings
of Multi~Party Negotiating Forum as observers.

I would be grateful if you can advise me of your decision.

Thank you.
Yours sincerely,

{CHOO G GU.
Manager Government Affairs.

Mzalaysian Airfine System Berhad P.O. Bex 47368 PARKLANDS 2121
Block One, Oxford Manor, 186 Cxlor? Road, lliovo, Johannesburg 2104
Tel: 011-8809674 Fax’ 011-8802615
Co. Reg. No. $2/05877/40

TOTAL P.G1



UNITED NATIONS §4@} OBSERVER MISSION

. IN SOUTH AFRICA

16 March 1993

Dear Andrew,

As per your conversation with Ms. Lowe-Morna regarding the
upconing mu.ltipaz:ty negotiations, I would be most grateful if you
coui& facilitate accreditation for the following UNOMSA
officials:~ '

Ms. Angela E.V. King
Chief of Mission

Mr. Ismat Steiner
Deputy Chief of Mission

Mr. Muna Ndulo
Political Adviser

Many thanks in advance for your consideration.

With best regards.

Yours sincerely,

s weo pMr. Andrew Feinstein

- 4 PWV Regional Coordinator
Consultative Business Movement
Fax No: 011 491 6452

DURBAN OFFICE: DURBAN BAY HOUSE, 333 SMITH STREET, DURBAN 4001
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OBSERVER MISSION

IN SOUTH AFRICA

3 MARCH 1993

TO: MS. ASHLEY SYMES
FAX NO. (0ll) 397 2211

i
FROM: MUNA NDULO, POLITICAL ADVISERO/\,\N*GW

UNOMSA
(011) 331 1964

SUBJECT: MULTIPARTY PLANNING CONFERENCE

WE HAVE BEEN ADVISED BY THE NATIONAL PEACE SECRETARIAT THAT

OUR REQUEST TO ATTEND THE ABOVE~MENTIONED CONFERENCE, TO BE HELD
ON 5 AND 6 MARCH, SHOULD BE FORWARDED TO YOU.
I GIVE BELOW THE OBSERVER GRdUPS, AND THE NAMES OF THEIR

REPRESENTATIVES, WHO WOULD VERY MUCH LILKE TO ATTEND THE

CONFERENCE: - '
UNOMSA - MR. ISMAT STEINER, ACTING CHIEF OF
MISSION;
EC - MR. EMMANUAL VASSILIKAKIS;
OAU = AMBASSADOR LEGWAILA J. LEGWAILA, HEAD
OF MISSION;
cwW - MRS. C. LOWE MORNA -~ SECRETARIAT

REPRESENTATIVE.

I LOOK FORWARD TO RECEIVING YOUR FAVOURABLE REPLY IN DUE
COURSE.

THANK YOU,

HEADQUARTERS: CC BOX 96-005 CARLTON CENTRE, JOHANNESBLURG 200!
DURBAN OFFICE. DURSAN BAY HOUSE, 333 EMITH STREET. DURBAN 4001 *
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Ecumenical MonltorinF
Programme in South Africa

11th Floor, Khotso House, 62 Marshall Street, Jchannesburg
P.O. Box 4921, Johannesburg 2000
Telephone (011) 833-1758-9 « Fax: (011) 833-6081

FOR URGENT ATTENTION: Ms A. Symes
Conference Organiser
Multi-Party Talks Preparations

3 March 1993

With regard to the forthcoming multi~party talks, we would like
to request cbserver status for our organisation, specifically for
two representatives.

EMPSA, as you will see from the brochure attached, is the
international church programme on mnonitoring which was
established after the visit of an Eminent Ecumenical Person Group
(EEPG) last September. The programme is jointly sponsored by the
World council of Churches and the Pontifical Commission on
Justice and Peace, and through them the Southern African Catholic
Bighops’ Conference and the South African Council of Churches.
The initiative was welcomed by all the nmajor political leaders
whom the EEPG met.

Thank you for your attention in this matter,

Yours sincerely,

—
Ms Mary Mxadana
National Coordinator

nel 3pa.a.¢$

National Coordinator; International Coordinators: National Chairman:
Mary N. Mxadana D.N. Nzinga, C. Savat Dr. Beyars Naudé



MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATIONS PLANNING
CONFERENCE
5 AND 6 MARCH 1993

Telaphona (011) 397-1198/98 - Fax (011) 397-2211

HEADS OF MISSIONS

Dear Sir

This letter serves to confirm that the Muiti-Party Negotiations Planning Cenference will
be held on B and 8 March at the World Trade Centre, Kempton Park.

On the basis of consultation with parties concerned, it was agreed that one person per
miasion will be welcome to attend the Planning Conference as an observer. The
Conference will start at 10:00 on Friday, 8 March and will probably not and later than
17:00 on 8 March. Due to time constraints, it will be apprecisted If you can let us
know the name of the one person who will represent your mission.: This should please
be done te the above number befcre Thursday, 4 March at 10:00.

Meals and refreshments will ba provided at the World Trade Centre.
If you have any snquiries, please please do not hesitate to contact me (011 - 6142213)

or Ashley Symes (011-3971198),

Kind roﬁarda

pse

THEUNS ELOFF
CONSULTATIVE BUSINESS MOVEMENT
(Conference Administration)

2FEE-19r¢ (1200 SNAIDT O 5 EP:LAT E6. 28 Al




° MULTI-PARTY PLANNING CONFERENCE & AND 6

MARCH 1993
CONFIRMATION OF ARRANGEMENTS

DRAFT AGENDA
1.  MINUTE OF SILENCE

2. OPENING STATEMENT

3. CONFIRMATION OF
3.1 FACILITATING PANEL OF CHAIRPERSONS
3.2 AGENDA
3.3 PROCEDURE OF THE CONFERENCE

4. ASSESMENT OF CURRENT SITUATION

(Seven minutes input per delegation)

Resolution

8. PREPARATION FOR THE RESUMPTION OF MULTI-PARTY
NEGOTIATIONS
Resolution

6. CLOSURE

6-9'd : @rea—19% (1292) SN3IT O S Er:Ll E6. 28 ddl



